Part B – Consultation questions

Framework for inspection of initial training of further education teachers

We should welcome any comments on the proposals in the Framework. In particular, we should be interested to receive your responses to the following questions:

Inspection process

Q1. What are your views about the suitability of the two-stage approach for the          inspection of the initial training of FE teachers?

	











If writing onto a paper copy of the form please feel free to attach further pages.




Evaluation schedule

Q2. Do you consider that the questions and criteria for assessing the following aspects of provision are appropriate? 

· the achievements of trainees

· the quality of training

· management and quality assurance.

	













Evaluation schedule (continued)

Q3. What changes would you recommend?

	




















Reporting of findings

Q4. What are your views about the proposed arrangements for the reporting of inspections with regard to:

a. higher education institutions and partnerships?

b. national awarding bodies?

	



















Other comments you wish to make

	






















Returning your responses

Please return your consultation response by 7 June 2004 at the very latest and preferably before that date.

Fill in and save this document, then either print and post to the address below or attach to an e-mail addressed to jkparsons@ofsted.gov.uk 

Dr Jos Parsons
Ofsted
Room 502
33 Kingsway
Alexandra House
London 
WC2B 6SE
